
Kentucky Community and Technical College System Board of Regents 
 

December 5-6, 2024 Meeting 

  
Update Agenda Item: Enrollment Report  

Background:  

Thanks to the robust dual credit opportunities offered by KCTCS, Fall 2024 enrollment 
has reached a ten-year high.  Post-COVID, credential-seeking enrollment is on the rise, 
and adult enrollment has shown year-over-year growth for the past two years – the first 
such increases since the Great Recession.  A presentation will highlight key themes in 
the current fall enrollment and provide an early look at registration for Spring 2025. 


